
 

7th January 2022 

Happy New Year and welcome to Ancient Egypt! I have had a super 

week getting to know the children; they have all been so friendly, 

helpful and welcoming. I am really looking forward to the term ahead 

and in particular travelling back through time to uncover an ancient 

world of pyramids, tombs and mummies. 

Wow Day - Please come to school dressed as an Ancient Egyptian on 

Friday 14th January to kick off our new topic. 

PE - Our PE lessons will be on Mondays and Wednesdays this term. 

Home Learning - Home learning will be uploaded as soon as I am set 

up on Google Classroom. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Miss Dent 

alice.dent2@sgmail.org.uk 


